
Minutes for 10-9-19 for MNA 
 

Introductions were made. 
 
Attendance: Richard Reid, Geoff James, Bob Krebs, Trevor Phillips, Janet Bubl, Dan Butte, Muriel 
Meyer, Alan Meyer, Barabara Kalnoky, Officer Pena, Dennis Kalnoky, Beau, John, Sue Reid, Pamela 
Schmidling. 
 
Approval of minutes was approved. 
 
Police Report: New officer to us. She worked in the NE sector of Salem. There is very little crime in 
our neighborhood.  If you warm up your car, do not leave it running with the keys in the car, this makes 
it very easy for people to steal the car. 
 
Committee Reports: 
Traffic: The cross walk opened on Comercial St. and Royvonne. Muriel and Alan attended. 
 
Land Use: The sub division of 125 houses and park has been approved. 
 
Parks: Discussion on the bench at Morningside park and Clark Creek park. Muriel will apply for a new 
grant for Clark Creek park ( to take out stones from play area). 
 
Pringle Creek Watershed: No report. 
 
CERT: Question was asked about the great shake day. No answer, do not know what the city is doing. 
 
Liquor License: No applications 
 
Transit: Saturday service has started. Sunday service may begin in May 2020. Bob bought schedules 
for the bus services in the MNA.  New route may be coming to Aumsville for the sites on Keubler, ie: 
Amazon. 
 
City Council Report: No councilors were present, No report. Need to f/u with Brad on meeting with 
city mamager. 
 
Announcements/ Issues/ Concerns: Our Salem meeting on October 16th at 6 pm at the pringle hall, 
down town. 
 
Next month: Invite the Mayor and City Manager to discuss how to communicate with city staff,  voice 
our concerns, what is your view of neighborhoods? 
 
Minutes taken by: Pamela Schmidling 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


